
Friday 20th January 2023 

Tuesday 24th January  

Y3/4 Basketball Competition 

Wednesday 25th January 

Topaz Swimming 

Mr Banks visiting Y4 

Wednesday 1st February  

Open the Book Assembly  

Aquamarine to Methodist 
Church for Godly Play 

Thursday 2nd February 

Young Voices  

Friday 3rd February 

Emerald to Methodist Church 
for Godly Play 

Tuesday 7th February  

Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 9th February  

Y4 Basketball Tournament 

Friday 10th February  

Last Day of Term—School 
closes at 3.30pm            

for one week 

Monday 20th February 

School reopens for Spring 
Term 2  

Tuesday 21st February 

Y4 Swimming Championship 
(TBC) 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day 

Week beginning Monday 6th 
March: Parent Consultation 
Meetings 

Friday 10th March  

Open Work Celebration 

Friday 17th March  

Red Nose Day 

Sunday 19th 
March  

Mother’s Day 

Whole School Attendance 97.7% 

 

Opal = 98.3%  / Pearl = 94.4% 

Aquamarine = 99.2%  /  Emerald = 98.0% 

Diamond = 97.7%   /  Topaz = 98.8% 

Jet = 96.4%  /  Amethyst = 98.6% 

Brrrr! It may have been cold outside but we’ve been 
on fire at Copley!  

This week, we have seen some particularly frosty 
weather with temperatures dropping to minus figures 
overnight. The playground and school field have 
glistened with the frost and our site maintenance team 
have been on hand to ensure our paths are gritted and 
safe for everyone to use. A big thank you to all of our 
community for ensuring that children were wearing 
coats, hats and gloves so that they were warm enough 

to go outside and enjoy some fresh air—even the adults came prepared this 
week with hats and gloves!  It was certainly chilly on the school gate.  

Meanwhile, inside the building, we have seen yet more fantastic work from 
pupils in all year groups. I was particularly impressed with Year 3’s Iron Man 
artwork and Year 4’s manipulation of images in computing. Year 5 created a 
beautiful card for Miss Passant and Year 6 House Leaders have already started 
preparing for their Easter competitions. Year 5 & 6 Athletics team 
demonstrated excellent sportsmanship at the Dearne Valley Athletics event 
yesterday—well done! The cold won’t stop us learning at Copley!  

Our focus for curriculum development this half term is 
Maths. Children have been talking about what they love 
about maths and they have been thinking about how we 
could make it even better. We would love to get more 

parents and carers involved in completing maths activities at home with pupils. 
Look out for more info coming soon!  

STRIKE ACTION 

You will have seen news of potential strike action in 
the media. Further information will be shared as 
soon as possible.  



A message from the School Council 

A message from the CSA... 


